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[ADVANCE COPY] Memo: Copy of BMB TB No. 2021-03 and Request for
Submission of SBRs under the IPAF-SAGF for FY 2022

1 message

BMB Npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph> Tue, Sep 21, 2021 at 2:30 PM
To: pambcs cdd <pambcs.cddts@gmail.com>, CDDTS DENR-CAR <cddts.denrcar@gmail.com>, Yahoo! Mail
<pawczmscaraga@yahoo.com>, denr3pawd@yahoo.com, PAMBCS CDD <pambcs.rda@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa
Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, CDD DENR - 5 <cdddenr5@yahoo.com>, denr7cdd@gmail.com, DENR PAMBCS
<denrpambcsr02@gmail.com>, CDDR8 DENR <cdd_denr8@yahoo.com>, Conservation And Development Division
<cdd_denrda@yahoo.com.ph>, Pambc Cdd <pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com>, DENR CDD-2018
<denrcddr6.2018@gmail.com>, CDD Dats <cdd.denrda@gmail.com>, pawd regionxi <pawd_regionxi@yahoo.com>,
PAMBCS DENR10 <r10.pambs@gmail.com>, denr10@gmail.com, pawczms9@yahoo.com, PAMBCS Region IX
<pambcs9@gmail.com>, pambcs12@gmail.com

Cc: Reneo Vicente <reneo.vicente@bmb.gov.ph>, Elpidio Gelera <elpidio.gelera@bmb.gov.ph>, Jobert John Bandol
<jobert.bandol@bmb.gov.ph>, Angeline Villalba <angeline.villalba@bmb.gov.ph>, Gabriel Ferrer <gabriel.ferrer@bmb.gov.ph>,
Rachelle Malijan <r.malijan09@gmail.com>, Jose Pagulayan <jose.pagulayan@bmb.gov.ph>, Frances Antonette Brillo
<frances.brillo@bmb.gov.ph>

Good day, Ma'am/Sir!

We are pleased to furnish you a copy of BMB Technical Bulletin No. 2021-03 which prescribes the “Guidelines on the use
of Protected Area-Retained Income Account (PA-RIA) and Special Account in the General Fund (SAGF), and Protected
Area Trust Receipts (PA-TR) and providing the criteria for the allocation of funds deposited under the IPAF-SAGF in the
National Treasury”.

Pursuant to this measure, please be guided on the prescribed activities that may be funded from each IPAF Account.
Also, may we reiterate Section 8 of the above-mentioned TB on the submission of Special Budget Requests (SBRs) by
PAs that intend to access fund from the IPAF-SAGF for FY 2022. In view hereof, please submit your updated and
complete SBR package to this Office on or before 15 October 2021 as supported by pertinent documents stipulated in
the attached Memorandum. You may submit the e-copy (with e-signatures) of SBR requirements to BMB

through npd@bmb.gov.ph on or before the above-mentioned date, while the original/hard copies may follow.

Thank you and our best regards.

National Parks Division

DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232

Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and
may contain confidential and/or privileged information that may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the
intended recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the
sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments from your system. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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